Planning Board Meeting on June 12, 2014

Individual from state of Maine arrived to discuss the current state of the flood plain maps, and
what actions we need to take.

She stated that there were a lot of changes on the coast, but not inland.
A lawsuit in Mass causing delays. We do not need to do anything right now.

Once lawsuit resolved, then they will let us know what we need to do.

Motion to Adjourn.



